
In the early 2000's, concerned  members of the public were successful in lobbying Eugene's 4J 
School District to not site cell phone transmission towers on school grounds.  Still, the ante has been 
raised with the reliance of wireless technology in schools.  SB 283 will go a long way to bring to light the 
health/environmental ramifications of this technology so informed decisions can be made and viable 
options can be considered.   
  
I cannot stress strongly enough the importance of passing SB 283 because it will be part of a growing 
awareness of this technology in the face of a 5G rollout.  Education is essential. 
  
Regards, 
Mona Linstromberg 
831 E. Buck Creek Rd. 
Tidewater, OR 97390 
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